
STATE OF WASHINGTON, COUNTY OF KING }
AFFIDAVIT OF PUBLICATION
PUBLIC NOTICE
Polly Shepherd, being first duly sworn on oath that she is the
Regional Publisher of Sound Publishing and that the

Redmond Reporter

a weekly newspaper, which newspaper is a legal newspaper of general

circulation and is now and has been for more than six months prior to the date
of publication hereinafter referred to, published in the English language
continuously as a weekly newspaper in King County, Washington. The
Redmond Reporter has been approved as a Legal Newspaper by order of
the Superior Court of the State of Washington for King County.
The notice in the exact form annexed was published in regular issues of
the Redmond Reporter (and not in supplement form) which was regularly
distributed to its subscribers during the below stated period. The annexed
notice, a:

Public Notice
was published on October 12,2018
The full amount of the fee charged for said foregoing publication is the
sum of $102.62 .

Polly Shepherd
Regional Publisher, Sound Publishing
Subscribed and sworn to me this 12ù day of October 2018

Trib Public for the State of Washington, Residing in
Washington



(Proposed ord. # 2018-0407)

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

Notice of Rescheduled Hearing

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Hearing Examiner of the Metropolitan-King County
Council will hold a public hearing on November 01, 2018 at the Department of Permitting and
Environmental Review building, Snoqualmie Conference Room: 35030 SE Douglas Street, Suite
210, Snoqualmie WA starting at l:00 p.m. or as soon as thereafter as possible, and in the order
listed for purposes of considering application for Major Modification to Redmond Ridge
UPD/FCC for Retail Uses PMSCIT-0007 (L94UP0001/L96FC001) approval. (Parking is at
King County DPER building)

(1:00) p.m., or as soon as thereafter as possible,

PMSCIT-0007 - Modification to Redmond Ridge UPD/FCC Permits (L94UP001/L96FC001)

Details are available at Department of Permitting and Environmental Review, 35030 SE Douglas
Street, Suite 210, Snoqualmie, WA 98065-9266,206-296-6600 (general information number).

Dated this 12ú of October, 2018

METROPOLITAN KING COLINTY COUNCIL
KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Melani Pedroza
Clerk of the Council


